> e 4169 Allendale Parkway
: Buffalo, New York 14219
' (P) 716-312-0070 (F) 716-312-8092
i VIHDN“ENTAL www.stohlenvironmental.com

ENVIRONMENTAL CONSULTANTS

M

A MEMBER OF THE STOHL GROUP CF COMPANIES

November 9, 2016

Fillmore CSD

Ravo Root
Superintendent of Schools
104 West Main Street
Filimore, NY 14735

rroot@fillmorecsd.org
Re: Progress Report for Water Testing
Dear Mr. Root;

Thank you for allowing Stohl Environmental LLC to assist the Fillmore Central School District
with water sampling and analysis as required by NYS reguiations.

As of November 8, 2016, the following is reported: o
» On October 3, 2016, Stohl Environmental LLC received from District personnel (80)
water samples and floor plan maps marking sample locations. Samples were reported to
have been collected by District personnel from potable water outlets, and were collected
as “first-draw” water samples. “First-draw” is defined as samples collected so that water
in the pipes was unused for at least 8 hours but not more than 18 hours.

e On October 11, 20186, Stohl Environmental completed chain-of-custody documents for
submission of the (80) samples to Schenider Laboratories Global, Inc., an independent
NYS ELAP approved laboratory. Analysis was requested for lead concentration by
method EPA 200.9 Rev 2.2 Drinking Water.

» Expected Laboratory Analysis:

o Prekindergarten through Grade Level 12: As of November 8, 2016, sample
results are pending. Consistent with the unprecedented volume of samples
collected throughout NYS, it is estimated that laboratory resuits should be
received by the District within the next 4 to 6 weeks.

If you have any questions on the matters reported here; or, if we can be of assistance in any
other way, please do not hesitate to call.

Sincerely,
Stohl Environmental LLC

Tony Franjoine
EPA Ceriified Lead Risk Assessor




